
Hi, 
 
I support eliminating or at least increasing the caps on bond trades reported to Trace. Increasing 
transparency in the financial markets leads to lower costs and ultimately higher net returns for 
investors. This will help my middle class clientele and American’s in general increase their savings for 
retirement or help maintain retirement living standards. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Brian J. Skaggs, CFP 
Skaggs Financial Planning, LLC  
10932 Rainier Ave S  
Seattle, WA  98178 
phone 206.330.2161 
fax 206.260.2780 
  
www.skaggsfinancialplanning.com 
 

http://www.skaggsfinancialplanning.com/

